From: DoNotReply@payroll.doa.virginia.gov

To: Payline@doa.virginia.qov
Subject: Important Notice Regarding Software Used to Access CIPPS
Date: Friday, August 14, 2020 9:03:29 AM

*** Please do not respond directly to this e-mail. The originating e-mail account is not monitored. ***

Agencies are required to use secure terminal emulator software to access CIPPS.  Please contact your agency IT support immediately to validate the following 3270 terminal emulator configuration settings:
Security encryption setting - TLS 1.2

Port - 992

Terminal emulator products that support TLS 1.2 include Quick3270 Secure and Jolly Giant QWS3270 Secure.  VITA requires compliance by August 28th.
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